
 
 

Monday 5th October 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
I am contacting you to clarify our position this morning. A member of the NCATI staff has 
tested positive to COVID-19. As a consequence, NCATI have closed to all staff and students. 
 
This does not impact on Doncaster UTC and we are open as normal to Post-16 students. The 
buildings have been separated and the staff from NCATI do not mix with our staff or student 
bubbles. Therefore, this positive test possess no risk to Doncaster UTC staff or students. 
 
I am aware that an announcement went out this morning saying that NCATI was shut, this is 
only for NCATI staff and students and does not affect Doncaster UTC. We continue to 
operate within our COVID 19 risk assessment, and can I take this opportunity to remind all 
students that they should be wearing masks in communal areas and using the provided 
hand sanitiser when entering and leaving their bubbles. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 

 
Garath Rawson 
Principal 


